
 

 

Memorandum  

January 30, 2020 

 
To:  The Homer City Council 

From:  Mayor Ken Castner 

Subject:  City Manager Application Review 
 

Andrea has prepared the application packets and divided the applicants into three groups. They are the 

entirety of applications received before the established deadline. We have, so far, received 30. 

The applications are, in each group, sorted alphabetically. 

There is no necessity to score every application. The scoring sheets will likely not become a factor until 

some major culling has occurred. I would propose the first cut be by consensus: a stack to consider and a 

stack not requiring further review. 

Following that, I propose you pull out ones that the majority favors. 

Following that, I propose you decide how many you would like to interview by phone and, perhaps using 

the scoring sheets, compile the list. 

 

 


